
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have had such an amazing year watching your children growing and 
developing. Every year the children graduate to a new ministry class, 
based on their age/grade.

The class moves will take place on the 20th of January 2019.
Our Grades kids will move based on their 2019 grade (Rising – Grades 
5&6 and Aud 2 – Grades 1 to 4). 
Our younger kids move based on their ages helping us to look after them 
in the right class.

When you arrive for church on Sunday the 20th of January 2019, please 
complete the Kidszone check-in process as per normal at one of the 
foyers check-in counters, if you notice a new class name on your child’s 
sticker, proceed with your child to their new class where our team will be 
ready to help you and your child/ren to settle into their new venue. Our 
Kidszone volunteers will be there to help with directions to the new 
venues.

Should you have any questions or concerns surrounding these changes, 
please do not hesitate to contact us at the church office on 011 523 7000 
and we will be happy to assist you.

Blessings,
Kidszone Children’s Church


